
 

 

Parental consent for a school visit abroad 

I consent to my daughter travelling to and from the UK to participate in a school trip abroad. 

I understand that, while the school staff in charge of the party will take all reasonable care, 

they cannot necessarily be held responsible for any loss, damage or injury suffered by my 

child arising during, or out of, the school journey.  

A high standard of behaviour is expected of pupils on school visits. School rules and 

discipline continue to apply during school trips and in addition pupils must observe UK law 

and the law of the country they are visiting. If a pupil misbehaves very seriously, it may be 

necessary for the school to require the pupil to return home, with any additional transport 

costs being met by the parent. Poor behaviour could also jeopardise future trips. 

I understand that monies paid for school visits may not be refundable if a child withdraws 

from the trip, unless covered by insurance. 

I consent to any emergency medical treatment necessary during the visit. I also give my 

consent for staff accompanying the party to offer appropriate medical assistance where this 

is within their training. Single parents will be assumed to have gained permission of the 

other parent, or of the court, if either is required by a custody order 

 

 

 

 

 

 


